
 

Help us celebrate a potential new program at the 
College of Charleston 

The Irish and Irish-American Studies exploratory committee invites you to a reception 
following the Theatre Department's production of Dancing at Lughnasa, the award-winning 

play by Irish playwright, Brian Friel.  Friends of Ireland and faculty will mingle over food and 
drink and music in the beautiful atmosphere of the Towell Library on the Cistern Yard.  

Tickets to the play are available at 953-5604.   

Sunday, 23 February 2014 
The play starts at 3pm in the Emmett Robinson Theatre.  The reception starts after the play, 
at approximately 5pm.  Come for both or just for the reception. 

for more information 
contact Joe Kelly 

(843) 953-4815 
kellyj@cofc.edu 
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